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I am in favor of the solar tax being repealed. Our energy costs are skyrocketing, while
our paychecks are not (especially with the new PFML tax that is also now being taken
out of our paychecks -- but that's a matter for another day). This "public policy" extra
charge being tacked onto every electric bill is ridiculous, and is just adding to the
outrageous cost of living in the State of Maine. What makes matters worse is the fact
that this tax coming out of Mainer's pockets is then going to out-of-state companies,
to fill their coffers, while we end up poorer, and with unsightly solar arrays in former
farm fields and woods, adding to the disintegration of what makes (or used to make)
Maine Vacationland. The bottom line is that Mainers cannot afford this tax (along
with so many others), and it should be repealed. We should not have to make a choice
not to buy food or medicine, just so we can make sure we have enough money to pay
the electric bill, which is high enough without this added tax. Please take this
unnecessary burden off our plates.



